
  

 

 

Argyll and Bute Council  
Comhairle Earra Ghàidheal agus Bhòid 
 

Customer Services 
 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs Alison Palmer    Arrochar Primary School  
Tarbet  G83 7DG 

        Tel:  01301 702261 Fax: 01301 702782  
        Email: enquiries-arrochar@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

 
 
26th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Just a quick email to give you a little information prior to us finishing for the Easter break. 
 
We are awaiting delivery of our new Mud Kitchen which is due today. This will be positioned 
in the garden area/orchard outside the P1/2 classroom. On Tuesday 30th March we will be 
receiving our outside gazebo from Tuin. This is for the ELC outside space. Thank you to all 
the volunteers who have agreed to help build this. We are hoping to put two days in the diary 
(hopefully we’ll not need two days), Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th of April. Could you 
please let the school know if these days suit. The ELC staff will mark out where they would 
like it placed. If you haven’t yet volunteered, but would like to help, please let the school 
know. 
 
We have bought the pupils Easter eggs, we will have class egg hunts as normal in school, 
and send the eggs home with the children at the end of the day. 
School closes at 2.30pm on Thursday 1st April and re-opens on Monday 19th April at 9am. 
 
Our children will have three days of Outdoor Education from Monday 19th April to Wednesday 
21st of April. This is being paid for by Argyll and Bute Council. Please send your child to 
school on these days dressed for physical activities, with a waterproof jacket and suitable 
outdoor footwear. As soon as I have more information I will be in touch. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter break and I look forward to seeing everyone back at 
school after the holiday – I am also looking forward to a near normal last term.  
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Alison Palmer 
Head Teacher 
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